Dear Mark,

Thank you for your recent email.

Linwood Community Council have been in talks for approximately two years with Renfrewshire Council regarding road calming/traffic management for Clippens Road, in Linwood.  There are now three sets of traffic lights on Clippens Road and one past the main roundabout, the two news ones only became live last Thursday (11th May 2017).  There is also a new set of lights at Stirling Drive, which also became live last Thursday, as this whole junction was becoming more difficult to approach turning right onto Clippens Road, with ongoing traffic in both direction increasing and, cars/vans parking outside row of shops nearby.  There are also sleeping policemen (are they still called that) on Brediland Road.  Overall we believe there is now enough traffic managment within Linwood without relying on 20mph zone places.  They are of course, in operation during school peak times. 

I do however, wish you well with your consultation.

Best wishes
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